
ADULT EDUCATION 

 

Summer, at last, is upon us, and programming at the synagogue is slowing down as people are 

spending time with family and friends. 

 

The one group that will be meeting over the summer (by Zoom) is the Elders Heart to Heart 

Conversation Group (formerly Grandparents Conversation group), which continues to meet on 

the third Wednesday of the month. Summer dates are July 20 & August 17, 1:30 – 2:30 pm.  

The Zoom link will be on the OZ calendar. 

 

In May a 3-part book discussion was held on Daniel Sokatch’s book, Can We Talk About Israel? 

A Guide for the Curious, Confused and Conflicted.  Interest in the book discussion was very 

strong, and we will be holding another session in late summer or fall. 

 

The OZ Book Club has decided to pause for the summer and will resume on September 14 with 

a discussion of The Hare with Amber Eyes, by Edmund De Waal. For those of you who want to 

get a jump start on your reading, The Hare with Amber Eyes “traces the parallel stories of 

nineteenth-century art patron Charles Ephrussi and his unique collection of 360 miniature 

netsuke Japanese ivory carvings, documenting Ephrussi's relationship with Marcel Proust and 

the impact of the Holocaust on his cosmopolitan family.” 

 

On Sunday, August 28 a Women’s Mikvah in Lake Champlain will be led by Rabbi Amy.  

Watch for details in the weekly announcements this August.  

 

Many more Adult Education activities are planned to begin in August and September 

2022, so stay tuned!  

 

~ Lynda Siegel 

lyndasiegel2@gmail.com 


